
 

 

Where will you be on June 24-26, 2011?? 
 

We hope you’ll be at the All-School Reunion and the  
125th Anniversary in Chandler Minnesota!! 

 
The City of Chandler is planning a 125th celebration and an All-School Reunion. We are planning a 

fun weekend for all ages. Please mark your calendar as you will not want to miss the Chandler 125th. 

 Friday June 24, 2011  

 Kick off celebration with activities in city park 

 Sunday June 26, 2011  

 Community Worship Service 

 

Saturday June 25, 2011  

 5K run/walk 
 Soap box derby race 
 Skyhawks Airshow Team 
 Antique car show 
 Grand Parade down main street 
 All School Reunion 
 Street Dance 
 Fireworks 

The All-School Reunion committee has reserved a caterer for the 2 meat buffet meal on 

Saturday evening starting at 5:00 P.M. and you and your spouse or guest will be seated 

with your class.  The location is still to be determined and may be in the school or a big 

tent in the park.  We wanted to get the information out so you can plan ahead for this 

momentous occasion!  If you know of a graduate who didn’t receive a letter, please 

ask them to contact the committee by email at chandler125@frontier.com. 

Watch the city web site for more information to come. http://www.cityofchandlermn.com/events 

The Chandler 125
th

 Reunion Committee will be having fundraisers to help cover expenses of 

the celebration.  The first one is a pork chop dinner with games, music, and a ball game on 

July 24, 2010 in the City Park.  
The committees would appreciate donations of any amount if you are 

unable to attend any of the fundraisers. 

Please return registration form below with check for payment by May 1 or before.  Thank you!! 

Name(s)_________________________ Class of 19___. 

Address____________________Email_____________ 

Number of buffet meals ___ X $12.00=____+Donation____ = Total $___ __ 

Please send your reservation and money (payable to Chandler 125th) by May 1, 2011 to: All School Reunion   

PO Box 152  Chandler MN 56122     Email chandler125@frontier.com for any questions.    

See you next year! 


